

Staff Bulletin

THE STAFF NEWSLETTER OF THE UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX
17 March 2017

In this issue

- 'Question Time' to Holi: a day of discussion and celebration
- Prevent Duty policy and training
- New part-time professor discusses promotion at Sussex
- New arrangements for enforcement of car parking on campus
- Southern part of East Slope car park closed
- Multi-disciplinary arts festival confronts living, dying and being human
- Seagull Man: The Brighton Superhero
- Sussex students reach out to Brighton residents through new scheme
- Your Wellbeing: casualties or celebrants?

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website.

'QUESTION TIME' TO HOLI: A DAY OF DISCUSSION AND CELEBRATION

From a panel discussion to the most colourful event of the Sussex calendar, One World Week has been one to remember.



PREVENT DUTY - POLICY AND TRAINING

The Prevent Duty places a considerable degree of responsibility on staff to assess the risks any event may pose.

Read more

NEW PART-TIME PROFESSOR DISCUSSES PROMOTION AT SUSSEX

We talk to Alison Phipps about how part-time academics can overcome potential obstacles and take advantage of the support available at the University.

Read more

NEW ARRANGEMENTS FOR ENFORCEMENT OF CAR PARKING ON CAMPUS

From Monday 3 April, parking fines will be imposed on drivers whose vehicles are not registered or who have not parked in a marked space.

Read more

SOUTHERN PART OF EAST SLOPE CAR PARK CLOSED

The southern part of East Slope car park is closed and will re-open after Fri 7 April. Partial road closures will apply in Refectory Road until then.









MULTI-DISCIPLINARY ARTS FESTIVAL CONFRONTS LIVING, DYING AND BEING HUMAN

Sussex academics will be chairing and taking part in discussions during a major international arts festival that is coming to campus next week.



Read more

SEAGULL MAN: THE BRIGHTON SUPERHERO

New mockumentary film about an unlikely superhero on the streets of Brighton wins Best Comedy at national UK student film festival.



Read more

SUSSEX STUDENTS REACH OUT TO BRIGHTON RESIDENTS THROUGH NEW SCHEME

The Community Ambassador scheme involves Sussex students speaking to residents in the Moulsecoomb, Bevendean and Coldean areas of the city.



Read more

YOUR WELLBEING: CASUALTIES OR CELEBRANTS?

Letting go of the ego can free up creative spaces in which relationships at work and elsewhere can flourish.



Read more

Revd Chris McDermott, Lead Chaplain for the University of Sussex.

EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF

Varsity 2017

Sunday 19 March - 10:00 until 20:00 - University of Sussex

SICK! Festival

20 - 25 March - Attenborough Centre

'And Then Came Brexit': Reactions and Future Plans of Young EU Migrants in London Wednesday 22 March - 15:00 until 17:30 - Arts C, C333

Social run

Thursday 23 March - 12:00 until 13:00 - Sport Centre

Sussexsport charity football tournament Saturday 25 March - 12:00 until 17:00 - Falmer Sports Complex

View all Sussex events.

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN

The weekly *Staff Bulletin* is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out on 24 March.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.



SussexUniStaff on Twitter

Internal Communications team Communications and External Affairs Sussex House T (01273) (67)8888 E <u>internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk</u>